
BAC MEETING MINUTES 3/10/09 
 
 
The meeting began at 7:10 in the Samoset Boardroom Annex. 
 
The following members attended:  Alan Sacher, Ed Hudson, Mike Isernia, Jim Mayers, 
Liz Morrison and Larry Nostramo.  From the district office was Ron Sacks and Bruce 
Singer.  From the BOE was Rob Scavo.  Speaking to the committee on behalf of their 
departments were Food Service Director, Nancy Padrone and Transportation Supervisor, 
Stephen Shadbolt.   There were no visitors. 
 
The following topics were 



Mike Isernia did an analysis of the food service program and made a 
suggestion on increasing the l



Mr. Shadbolt explained the 5 year bus contract with Towne Bus in regards 
to cost, number of buses (111 large and 98 small) and fuel.  The district 
has 32 large buses and 2 vans.  There are 3 mechanics and a full time 
dispatcher.  He also explained how the 2010 emissions regulations would 
change. 

 
3) There was a request for Mr. Jose Cruz, Director of Community 

Education, to attend the next BAC meeting.   
 

4) Alan Sacher expressed his views as to the BAC verses the BOE and the 
committee agrees they will continue to look into areas of interest within 
the budget. 

 
The meeting ended at 9:15 and the next meeting is scheduled Tuesday 3/24 at 7pm.  
Due to a scheduling conflict the 3/24 meeting will be held at the district office conference 
room. 

 
 
 
 

  


